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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Connect and Reflect Afternoon - Thursday 28th April 
 
At the end of each term, you receive a report to provide you with a snapshot of progress so far which 
was followed up with a parent/teacher meeting to provide you with an in depth understanding of their 
strengths and targets.  Following these, we planned termly Connect and Reflect afternoons. These 
were a great success last term and parents enjoyed celebrating their child’s learning with them and 
getting a flavour of the work they are doing in school. 
 
Connect and Reflect Afternoon is set for Thursday 28th April.  You are invited to book a slot via the form 
below. We will try to accommodate your request but will have limited spaces for each time slot.  
 
Entry to school will be through reception where you will be taken through to the hall. Tables will be set 
up in there for you to gather with your children – even if they are in multiple classes -  will then bring 
their work to you for you to share and enjoy.  
 
We do hope you find this way of reporting to you useful and meaningful, and look forward to working 
in partnership with you for the good of your children.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs. E. J. Brown 

 
Connect and Reflect Afternoons  

Names and classes of children: 
 
Please tick the day/time slot you would prefer to be allocated.  

Thursday 18th 
January  

1.00 – 1.30  1.30 – 2.00 2.00 – 2.30 2.30 – 3.00 3.00 – 3.30  
     

 


